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CiTy OF PITTSBURGH
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY
Ci1TYy-COUNTY BUILDING

June 19, 2020

Council President Kail-Smith and Members of Council
Fifth Floor

City County Building

Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Re: ATPA grant
Dear President and Members of Council,

The Department of Public Safety will be submitting a resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Director of
Public Safety, on the behalf of the City of Pittsburgh, to enter into a grant agreement with the Pennsylvania
Auto Theft Prevention Authority (ATPA), for the purpose of recewving grant funds in the amount of

$248,476.00 that will be used to establish, coordinate and fund activities to prevent, combat and reduce auto
theft.

Should you have any questions regarding the resolution or agreement, please do not hesitate to contact my
office. Your favorable consideration 1s appreciated.

Sincerely,

Meredo9QD Pl S
Wendell Hissrich
Director
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